

Staff Report

For City Council Meeting - 4/3/2024

Subject - New Business - Discussion - Worksessions Prior to Council Meetings

Synopsis: Also at the March City Council meeting during Council Concerns, Councilor Gould requested a discussion regarding the possibility of adding worksessions prior to Council meetings for a variety of reasons. One discussion has already taken place at a worksession in March. If Council would like to formally implement this practice, a simple motion will suffice. Council will also need to decide if this new procedure will take the place of 5th Tuesday worksessions.

Recommendation: While staff supports the idea because it saves an additional day needed for meetings, it is a Council decision.

Legal Analysis: N/A

Financial Analysis: N/A

Respectfully Submitted,

Chad